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IN PERSON FACULTY MEETING REMINDER 
 

We will hold an in-person faculty meeting at 5pm on Wednesday Jan-
uary 25, 2023. in CSRB 563. Topics to be discussed: Updates on 
strategic visioning, the CALS move, planned changes to administra-
tive structure of the DOM. Hope to see you there! 

The Pulmonary and Critical Care medicine section hosted its inaugural "Grass 
roots" Tri-State Pulmonary Case Conference Seminar at UMC this past weekend. 
The event was kicked off with a book club featuring Dr. Wes Ely, the author of Eve-
ry Deep Drawn Breath. The following day featured a wonderful assortment of fasci-
nating pulmonary case presentations by visiting programs including UAB, U of 
South Alabama, LSU Shreveport, U Mississippi Medical Center as well as local 
presentations by the LSU New Orleans and Tulane programs. 

  
The event was well-attended and a huge success. Thanks to UMC, Ochsner, and 
Tulane for their shared support of this academic event and a very special thank you 
to Dr. Steve Kantrow for his vision and effort in reviving this important endeavor. 

Dixon-Gleaves chosen UMC Resident of the Quarter 
 
Dr. Apre Dixon-Gleaves (Emergency Medicine PGY 2) was 
selected as the UMC Resident of the Quarter (4th Quarter 
2022). 
 
Congratulations Dr. Dixon-Gleaves! 
  

 

Shout-out to the Touro Team 
 
Dr. Cacky Hebert noted in a recent email: “Once again my CSI 200 small group 
students have sung the praises of their experience at Touro.  Everyone who has 
been assigned to Touro has enjoyed the morning report and rounds.  The COPD 
case presented yesterday was a big hit as they just learned about COPD last week, 
and they were confident they could answer some of the questions asked during 
morning report.  They even mentioned that Dr. Amoss did his own PICO like ques-
tion when he looked up the use of magnesium in COPD exacerbations.” 
 
Dr. John Amoss, Dr. Mike Modica, and Dr. Seth Vignes (Hospital Medicine) worked 
with the students this week – Way to go! 


